
Revocation of Supplementary Planning Documents   
 

Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012  

In accordance with Regulation 15 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 

Regulations 2012, notice is hereby given that following the adoption of the Sutton Coldfield Town 

Centre Masterplan Supplementary Planning Document (2021), the Council has revoked the following 

document:  

• Sutton Coldfield Town Centre Regeneration Framework Supplementary Planning Document 

(2009)  

As required under Regulation 15, following the revocation of the above supplementary planning 

documents, all physical and digital copies of the documents will be removed from the Planning and 

Development office at Lancaster Circus, public reference libraries and the Council’s website.   

If you have any queries, please contact us on Tel No 0121 303 5804 or E-mail 

planningandregenerationenquiries@birmingham.gov.uk  
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